
 
 
May, 2011 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 

As Honorary Patron of the Canadian Foundation for Asian Culture Inc. (CFACI) 
which annually celebrates Asian Heritage Month in the Greater Toronto Area, I would 
like to congratulate the organizers on this year’s exciting lineup for the Asian Heritage 
Month Festival 2011.    

 
As a world city, Toronto celebrates its many cultures during this Festival, which 

helps build bridges of understanding among the many different communities that are 
part of this great city. 

 
Highlights of the month include dance, theatre, art and photo exhibitions, Chinese 

opera, classical music and dance, as well as a special panel of experts speaking on the 
subject of international education.  

 
With its emphasis on partnership building, and education, the CFACI unites the 

pan-Asian community in mutual support, and appreciation of the incredible diversity of 
the arts and cultures which contribute so much to the GTA.  I invite all citizens of 
Toronto to come out in celebration of Asian Heritage Month throughout the month of 
May. 
   
Yours sincerely, 

 
Vivienne Poy 
 

 


